
Biostatistics Review Certificate 

28 January 2023 

To whom it may concern 

 

Title of Study: Prediction of Lymph Node Metastasis in Early Gastric 

Signet-Ring Cell Carcinoma: A Real-World Retrospective Cohort Study. 

 

Chief investigator: Yang Jiajia, Department of Gastroenterology, First 

Affiliated Hospital of Nanjing Medical University, Nanjing, China 

 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application 

prepared for this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods 

and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Xie Yong, Ph.D., Department of Gastroenterology, First Affiliated Hospital 

of Nanchang University, Nanchang, China 

E-mail: xieyong_med@163.com 

Telephone: 13177893950 


